

RCN 1057266

FAO Lorraine Seedhouse Lakeside Chapter Harley Owners Group

15th December 2021

Dear Lorraine,

Donation of 'Gifts in Kind' to support Mid and South Essex NHS Foundation Trust

Many thanks for your generous donation of toys to Mid and South Essex NHS Foundation Trust for the benefit the children's wards at Basildon Hospital. Your very kind donation will make an immense difference to the children in hospital over Christmas, we can't thank you enough for your continued support.

Mid & South Essex Hospitals Charity are proud to support the work of Southend, Basildon and Broomfield hospitals, helping to enhance the service above and beyond what the NHS alone can provide. Your kind contribution is part of the wider effort that makes an immeasurable difference to our patients and their families, when they are at their most vulnerable and during what has been such an unprecedented year.

On behalf of those who will benefit from your support, thank you again for helping us to keep patients at the heart of our hospitals.

Kind Regards

Emma Morgan | Fundraising Officer | Department of Fundraising

Mid and South Essex NHS Foundation Trust

Southend University Hospital, Prittlewell Chase, Westcliff-on-Sea, Essex SSO ORY

Tel: 01702 435555 ext 6401